
 

Water Service Line Inventory Accessibility Notice  

 

Following the adverse health consequences of lead in water pipes found in Flint Michigan, the 

US Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) has introduced new rules to eliminate lead 

drinking water pipes throughout the country within 10 years. 

As a first step toward achieving this goal, all Public Water Systems (PWS) have been required to 

develop an inventory of lead pipes within their jurisdiction. 

The water mains within the City of Robbinsdale are cast iron, ductile iron or watermain grade 

PVC.  The City has no lead water mains.  The City also tests for lead in the drinking water on a 

regular basis and report the results in our Annual Drinking Water Report.  The Report can be 

found on the City’s website. 

The City has also completed and submitted our service line materials inventory to the 

Minnesota Department of Health. The water service line that connects the City water main to 

your home.  This pipe is owned by the property owner.  The diagram below is a basic schematic 

layout of your water service line and the water main. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The service line inventory is publicly available and you can check the materials for your service 

line by visiting the Lead Inventory Tracking Tool (LITT) at https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/   . 

To complete the service line inventory our system information was collected as new water 

meters were being installed as part of the recent changeout project. As of October 30,2024, our 

inventory contains 1 lead, 388 galvanized requiring replacement, 8 unknown material, and 

4,750 non-lead service lines. 

https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/


Property owners who have lead services or whose service is currently unknown have been 

provided information by separate mailing. 

If you have any questions about this or seek further information, you may contact the Public 

Works Department at 763-531-1202 between the hours of 7:00am and 3:00pm Monday 

through Friday. 


